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From: 
Sent: Thursday, 15 June 2017 12:47 AM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Rate rise in Tea Gardens. NSW. 
 
To whom it may concern. 
 
I am sending a copy of a letter to our local newspaper in the hope that the residents will rally against this 
proposed rate rise instigated by people who don't understand the average economy of households here. 
 
I would hope that there is some intelligence in your organisation to stop this rort from ill advised 
Councillors. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Lesley Beards 
Tea Gardens. 
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